
Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist Church

Our Church At Worship

August 8, 2015

 

Sabbath School
   

Song Service
Opening Hymn
Scripture Reading
Theme Debbie Marsh
Bible Study Esther and Mordecai Ron Stagg

Divine Service
 
Welcome and Announcements 
Music Interlude  Instrumental
Invocation Pastor Jason Williams
Hymn of Praise Draw Me Nearer Hymn #306
Scripture Reading Isaiah 60:1, 2 Aaron Stagg
Children’s Offering Jenna McIntyre
Children’s Time Elizabeth Williams
Offering Andrews / Loma Linda University Lamonte Stagg
Prayer Song           As We Come To You In Prayer Hymn #671
Morning Prayer Pastor Jason Williams
Special Music
Sermon Pastor Jason Williams

There Is Yet One Man

Closing Hymn Take My Life and Let It Be Hymn #330
Benediction Pastor Jason Williams
Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset: This Week:   8:27 pm. Next Week:   8:15 pm.

Next  Sabbath: Sermon:       Pastor Ken Corkum         
Offering:       Church Budget

Announcements
"Rise up, O LORD, in all your power. With music and singing we celebrate your mighty
acts." - Psalm 21:13 NLT. May your Sabbath celebration be a blessed one indeed.
Welcome to our worship services!

Thank you to those who gave of time and energy this week to help make our Vacation
Bible School program a success. We had a good group of children and a wonderful time
was had by all as we considered the adventure of knowing God and following Him.
Today, we have left our Vacation Bible School themed decorations in place for you to see
a glimpse of what our children and community children were learning about this week.
Please continue to pray for the children who attended and their families. 

Church Social: Today at 2pm. We will meet at Salmonier Nature Park for a Haystack
picnic potluck lunch followed by a walk on the nature trail - weather permitting. If the
weather does not cooperate we will have the meal at the church followed by a short
sing-a-long. Hope to see you all there! 

NL Junior Camp will take place this week, beginning tomorrow, August 9-16 at Camp
Woody Acres. We are looking forward to a full camp of young people for the week.
Please pray for all campers and staff this week.  

Women’s Bible Study will take place Sabbath evening, August 22, at 6:00pm here at the
Church. All ladies are welcomed to join in this opportunity for study and fellowship. 

Sunshine Band at Bay Roberts Retirement Centre is scheduled to take place on
Sabbath afternoon, August 29, at 2:30pm. Plan to join together to bring some Christian
love and cheer to our friends at the Centre. 

Distribution of a DVD resource in our community to interested parties will soon take
place. Please be praying about sharing this resource highlighting the Daniel 2 prophecy
and the trustworthiness of the Bible. 

Adventurers Parent Night: August 31, 2015, at 7:00pm.  Spread the word to families
with children ages 6-9 about our Adventurers program. Parents can come to Parent Night
to learn more and to register for the 2015-2016 Adventurer year. Current Adventurer
families are also encouraged to attend to register for the new year as well. 

Unlocking the Prophecies of Daniel Seminar will be shared here at our church this fall
during our mid-week meeting.  Starting September 15 and running each Tuesday evening
at 7:00pm, plan to come together a nd bring a friend to study the prophecies of Daniel
which prepare us for a more in-depth study in the book of Revelation. More info to come. 

September 18-20 Ministry Training Weekend at Camp Woody Acres - Don’t forget to
mark your calendars for this weekend of equipping and resourcing. Plan to be present to
help your church advance the work of ministry in this region right now. More details to
follow. 

Pray for NL Evangelism Plans - Please continue to pray for the preparations being
made in evangelistic outreach for our NL churches this fall. Remember our outreach
programs in this church and district. Also, please remember to pray for the Labrador
mission trip taking place in late September. If you sense the Lord calling you to support
this Labrador outreach opportunity with your means or participation, please contact the
NL Mission office for further information. Thank you. 

Remember to check out the ADVENTIST LEARNING COMMUNITY at the following
site: www.adventistlearningcommunity.com.  There’s something there for everyone!

Remember in Prayer: General Conference leadership in this new quinquennium; the
sick, shut-in, and grieving; Junior Camp programs;  local outreach initiatives;  for the Holy
Spirit’s outpouring among us; our NL Church leaders; Labrador entry ministry this fall. 


